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The Product Endorsement and Funding Request Committee of the NSEA Board 
of Directors is responsible for reviewing and recommending products and services 
that satisfy NSEA standards. 

The committee is presented with and researches products, services, or funding 
requests and takes recommendations to the NSEA Board of Directors for approval. 
No products are considered that are in conflict with current products offered by the 
NEA Members Benefits program. 

As of the March NSEA Board of Directors meeting, there had been no requests 
for funding for the committee to consider in the past two years. 

The NSEA Board of Directors, after discussion and a vote of that same Board, 
dissolved this committee due to the fact that no requests have come before this 
committee. 


